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In preparation for this fundraising event we need help with the inventory. We
are in need of donations of new or gently used formal dresses (adult small

and up), women’s formal shoes all sizes, suits (adult small and up) and
men’s dress shoes all sizes. 
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Please drop your donations off at the Cedar Valley High
school Counseling office in the drop box 

before Feburary 28th, 2025. 

https://www.instagram.com/cinderellaprojectutah/?hl=en

The Cinderella Project offical event will be at CVHS on
Saturday, March 8, 2025  in the commons area from 11am-

1pm. All high schoolers are welcome to come purchase
Dresses & Suits $20 and below. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
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